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September 4, 1997

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

Mail Station #5505

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Attention: Mr. Scott Sheplak
Administrator Title V Permits

Dear Mr. Sheplak:

As discussed during our conversation this date, I would appreciate
a draft copy, or copy of the Title V permit for the Florida Power
& Light Company Generating Plant. The plant is located on the St.

John's River at DeBary, Florida, and is commonly Kknown as the
"Sanford" plant.

Thank you for your cooperatiocn.

Very truly yours,

P. D. Borum
General Manager
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